


STAY HOME, STAY SAFE, AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS.

Get tested if you have symptoms or have come 
in contact with someone who tested positive 
for COVID-19. For more information, please 
call (800) 564-8448 or visit the OC Health 
Care Agency’s website at www.occovid19.
ochealthinfo.com for COVID-19 updates, 
resources, and information on how to get tested, 
including registering for an at-home testing kit or 
an appointment at a testing site location.

Dear neighbors,

The holiday season is here. Please remember to stay safe and 
celebrate with caution. The Orange Care Health Care Agency 
recommends for everyone to do the following to protect one 
another.

Wear a Mask Stay HomeWash Your 
Hands

Only Gather 
with Members 

of Your 
Household

Practice 
Social 

Distancing

Dear neighbors,

Orange County Testing Location Websites
Super Sites: www.ochealthinfo.com/supersites
State Sites: www.ochealthinfo.com/statesites
Testing Network: www.ochealthinfo.com/testingnetwork
Additional Testing: www.ochealthinfo.com/           

Scan the QR Code to 
view the COVID-19 
Testing Websites

https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/supersite
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/state-california-optumserve-testing-sites
https://occovid19.ochealthinfo.com/oc-covid-19-testing-network-those-symptoms
https://www.ochealthinfo.com/



